
 
 

Mayor Mike Savage Declares December 14-18, 2020, Salvation Army Week 

 

Halifax, NS December 14, 2020 – Mayor Mike Savage has officially declared December 14-18, 2020 as Salvation 

Army Week throughout Halifax to encourage all citizens to recognize the significant impact The Salvation Army 

has made and continues to make in supporting vulnerable individuals 

“We are so grateful for this declaration,” says Major Jamie Locke, divisional director of public relations and 

development. “This is a time for us to thank the city of Halifax for their support this past year while showing 

the need is still present in our city,”  

 

The week will be celebrated on The Salvation Army’s social media channels, highlighting the impacts made in 

the past year while raising much-needed funds with the help of special guests Mayor Mike Savage, George 

Canyon, Maritime Bhangra Group, Liz Rigney, The Stadacona Band and many more.  

The week will also include a special thanks to our corporate partners who are giving hope this Christmas, 

including Nova Scotia Power, the NSLC, Eastlink, McInnis Cooper and many more.  

Salvation Army Week can be viewed at; 

Facebook: ​https://www.facebook.com/SAmaritime/  

Twitter: ​https://twitter.com/SAmaritime  

Instagram: ​https://www.instagram.com/salvationarmymaritimes/  

YouTube: ​www.youtube.com/SAmaritime  

Donations can also be made online at a red kettle near you, online at ​SalvationArmy.ca/Maritime​ or by calling 

902-455-1201. 

 

For further information: 

 

Major Jamie Locke 

Divisional Secretary for Public Relations and Development  

(902) 221-4729 

Email: Jamie.Locke@salvationarmy.ca 
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